
 

 
 

 
           3 June 2024 

 

 

Excellency,  

Reference is made to our letter of 15 May 2024 transmitting the revised version (rev. 1) of the 

Global Digital Compact, which was presented on 16 May. As indicated in the letter, we will 

proceed with a section-by-section second reading of the rev. 1 text on 6 and 7 June in Conference 

Room 2, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. and from 3:00 to 6:00 p.m. on both days.  

The second reading will help inform the preparation of a subsequent revised version (rev. 2) which 

we aim to circulate before the formal presentation of the text on 20 June at 10:00 a.m. in a meeting 

we will convene at the level of permanent representatives. On 21 June we will hold a virtual 

presentation of the rev. 2 text to interested stakeholders. We encourage Member States to listen in 

on this meeting.  

Looking ahead, we have secured 3 July for further consultations if required. Our intention remains 

to reaching consensus on a draft Global Digital Compact in advance of the High-Level Political 

Forum.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

    

 

Anna Karin Eneström Chola Milambo, Ph.D. 

Co-Facilitator Co-Facilitator  

Permanent Representative of Sweden Permanent Representative of Zambia 

to the United Nations to the United Nations 


